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SUPERB DENTAL CARE 

109 W. California Blvd. Pasadena, Ca 91105  

Tel no 626-844-7778 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

Dear Superb Dental Care Patients, 

In light of the evolving pandemic and strong suggestions by public health officials, we have made the 

difficult decision to temporarily close our practice from March 18  to until further notice from the 

government. We do not make this decision lightly, however our top priority is the health and well-being 

of our patients, families, staff and community.  

If you have an appointment scheduled with us this week, our office will be in touch to help reschedule 

your appointment.  

In the case of emergency situations, we WILL have a dentist on call. If you need emergency dental care, 

please call our office 626-844-7778 as you normally would and our dentist will contact you.  

We will continue to monitor the situation as it evolves and the guidance from the county, state and the 

CDC. For now, we will determine on a weekly basis when it is appropriate for us to return to our normal 

business hours.  

Again, please understand that we are making this decision with the health and well-being of our 

patients, our families, our team and our community in mind.  

We thank you for your patience during this challenging time and wish all of you continued health. 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Reynaldo P. Barbon Jr.  


